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DEc 0 41990

Deeket Nos.: 030-05210 License Nos.: 29-00018-02
030-08515 29-00018-06G

Hoffman-La Roche
Attn: Mr. M. Drzyzga
340 Kingsland Street
Nutley, NJ 07110-1199

Subject: Routir.a Inspection No. 90-001

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated October 18, 1990, in response to the
discussions during the September 12-14, 1990, routine safety inspection.

Thank you for informing us of the actions taken and/or to be taken to enhance
your licensed program. Accordingly, we wish to acknowledge your prompt
responsiveness to the comments made by Mr. Oberg and Mr. Eckert.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely.
Oric,lnal Signed By:

J0hn D. Kinneman
John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Material Safety Section B
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New Jersey

bec:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
T. Oberg, DRSS

|
C. Eckert, DRSS
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